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Message from Mr Sparrow 

It has been great to see 

children working so hard this 

week. I have seen some 

fantastic activities going on in 

school. No more so than the 

Stone Age workshop that 

took place in Year 3. I have 

also had the opportunity to 

interview for Head Boy and 

Head Girl. 

Reception Starters 2025 

Are you looking for a reception place for your child in 2025? 

If so, please feel free to come and visit us and see what we have to offer on Tuesday 12th November 2024 at 

4:30.  

We believe that all children are welcome and seek to create an environment where all pupils are valued and 

given the best possible chance. 

  

Key Dates – Autumn 1 

14/10/24 - Halloween Disco 

12/10/24 - Potential Reception Starters 2025 

18/10/24 – Whole school panto – Peter Pan 

18/10/24 – Show Raisim the Red Card – (children can 

wear red) 

22/10/24 – Parents evening 

25/10/24 – Break-up for half-term 

Key Dates – Autumn 2 

4/11/24 – Return to school 

6/11/24 – Photo day 

12/11/24 – Potential new starters visit 

12/12/24 – Whole school Glow Show (Christmas 

Jumpers) 

17/12/24 – Christmas fair 

18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner day (Christmas Jumpers) 

19/12/24 – Disco/Party Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

20/12/24 – Break for Christmas 

 

Message from Mr Sparrow 

After School Clubs have started this week!  It has been wonderful to hear all the children talking so 

enthusiastically about the new clubs.  From rave club to Harry Potter Club, we are thrilled to see so many 

children signing up and having fun.  None of this would be possible without our staff who have gone above and 

beyond to provide additional activities for our pupils! A big thank you! 

 

Fruit 

Just a polite reminder that 

KS2 pupils can purchase a 

piece of fruit for 20p to have 

during breaktime. Children 

can bring in 20p a day or just 

bring a pound for the week. 

Nursery 

In nursery our topic this half term is 'Who am I'. We have been learning about 

ourselves, our families, our homes and being part of a community here at 

Woodham Burn. It is important that the children develop this sense of 

belonging.  

This week we have been learning how to care for and look after our nursery 

pets: 2 fish and 3 giant African land snails. The children have shown what 

'caring caterpillars' they are, and we decided to visit the pet shop to 

purchase 2 new fish to add to our Nursery fish tank. We also bought some 

tasty vegetables for our snails. The children went prepared with a shopping 

list and remembered everything on the list, including flowers to plant in our 

nursery garden.  

  



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


